

Next week, our whole school ethos theme will be:

We accept that everyone is different

Dear Parents,

I cannot believe we are back to a Friday, how quickly the weeks are going. We will be starting to think about the Nativity just before half term. This is such an exciting year for Transition when they will perform with Remove and take a bigger part in the performance.

Homework:

Some children are finishing off their phonics and others are carefully writing the numbers from 0-9 on Seesaw. We are using the pencil function next to the pointer and this makes the numbers more accurate. Look at where the numbers start. There is a red dot and arrow. Please have a go and if your child wants to write their numbers on paper they can and upload it

We can then see them!

Cancelled Test

Monday – Spellings

Please learn these as we are having a fun test but there will not be a formal test in their test books. We are recapping our phonics this week before half term

In English the children have been writing some sentences about Squash and Squeeze which is our focal book. We are also having a focus on handwriting thinking about formation, sizes and finger spaces. In grammar we have been looking at simple punctuation.

In Maths the TT Rockstars continues to be a firm favourite by all children and some very keen competition is happening. This week the children have been looking at place value with a focus on < > and = symbols

Safeguarding

Please can I remind you that if you need to speak to me or Mrs Bell, if you let the office know someone will come and get one of us from the classroom. Thank you.

Calendar Dates

October	
Mon 16	FPTA Uniform Sale 7:30-9:00am
Tues 17	Individual School Photographs
Fri 20	School Closes for Half Term – Drama & HAC as normal

We hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Kind Regards, Cheryl Falconer & Claire Bell